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State Road (SR) 826/Frontage Road/NW 77 Court 
From north of Miami Lakes Drive to south of NW 164 Terrace 

Project Identification Number: 446239-1-52-01 
 
 
 

 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is developing the design for a roadway project along SR 826/Frontage 
Road/NW 77 Court from north of Miami Lakes Drive to south of NW 164 Terrace, in Miami-Dade County.   
 

PROJECT DETAILS 

• Adding a new mid-block pedestrian crosswalk 
with rectangular rapid flashing beacon (RRFB) 
just north of Bob Graham Education Center 

• Repaving and restriping the road 

• Upgrading the stormwater drainage system  

• Improving the guardrail along the canal  

• Upgrading curb ramps and reconstructing 
damaged sidewalks 

• Constructing a 12’ shared use path on the west 
side from the Bob Graham Education Center, 
connecting to the new mid-block pedestrian 
crossing 

• Constructing a sidewalk along the east side, 
connecting from the new mid-block pedestrian 
crossing to NW 164 Court  

• Upgrading pedestrian and vehicular signing  

• Upgrading the school zone signing, flasher, sand 
pavement markings 

• Replacing lighting  

• Trimming or relocating landscape obstructing 
visibility  
 

 
 

ESTIMATED PROJECT COST  
$2.8 million 
 
PROJECT DATES  
Work is expected to begin fall 2025 and last about one 
year. Please note that the construction start date and 
duration is subject to change. 
 
MUNICIPALITIES IN PROJECT AREA 
Town of Miami Lakes  
 
POSSIBLE EFFECTS DURING CONSTRUCTION  
Work will be done in phases to reduce the effects of 
construction on the community. Vehicular, bicycle, and 
pedestrian traffic will be impacted.   
 
MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
During construction, temporary lane closures and 
detours will affect traffic. Pedestrian and vehicular 
detours will be established with clear signage. Access to 
adjacent businesses and neighborhoods will be 
maintained.   
 

 

1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 

Please let us know how you prefer to receive information about future projects (mail, email, or 

other).  Your comments are important to us. Please visit our website: www.southflroads.com.  

Thank you for your participation. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  

If you have any questions or comments, please contact FDOT Community Outreach Specialist  
Rodolfo Roman by telephone at 305-470-5477 or by email at Rodolfo.Roman@dot.state.fl.us. 
 


